
September 23rd'2015
Megan Bisson
415 13th St S
La Crosse WI54601

(760)420-6353

To whom it may concern;

I am writing you today topetition for a rezoning ofmy property at415 13th St. S, La

Crosse, WI 54601 and 411 13th St. S, La Crosse WI 54601. This property iscurrently structured

as a duplex (but zoned as a single family). Our hope is to convert the property back to an

R2/duplex zoning so we may continueto use the propertyas a duplex. As a duplex, my husband

and I will continue to live in the upstairs unit and rent out the lower unit for additional income.

Theadditional income will helpoffset our mortgage andenable us to put money backinto the

home for improvements and restorations.

Having the property as a duplex will giveus the financial means to help restore the

property andensure it remains in working order. Theproperty is within the Cass/King historic

district and we hope to maintain its historic charm.

Wehave spoken with David Krump, District 6 citycouncil member, andmany of our

neighbors who do nothave a problem with theproposed zoning changes. Wechose this location

andproperty because we lovethe central location and style of the house. I ama nurse andplanto

geta job at The Mayo Clinic, which would bejust a short bikeor walk away. Additionally, we

chosethis location because the school district is good for our two boys.

Thank you for you consideration,

OAtoo

Megan Bisson




















